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Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
I support the privatisation of Hong Kong International Airport.  It is the pride of Hong Kong and it is a world class airport.  
 
With the airport being privatised, the new company will be more directly accountable to its shareholders - that is the general public, and will be 
more responsive to public needs.
 
I believe this will enhance even more the airport's performance and reputation in the region.
 
Thanks for your kind consideration!
David Fung
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